
 
 

 
  

Dear Friends, 
Summer time is fast approaching and teams are preparing to go and serve all around the world. We 

at Touch the World are so excited when we see churches and groups come together prepare to be 

used of the Lord on the mission field. Our vision is to help the church of America experience the 

mission fields of our world. We cannot begin to tell you of the countless people that have been 

changed in the Lord because of one of these trips. The mission field has a way of clearing our vision 

to see what is important and what is not. We have multiple teams that are in training or will soon 

begin training. Please pray as we all prepare for these great endeavors. 

We had a team that recently returned 

from El Salvador. This team was a 

great blessing to Bob and Angelique 

Kendrick, the missionaries that we 

partner with in El Salvador. As a team 

they got to experience men and women 

accept the Lord Jesus as their Savior. 

We want to thank Wake Cross Roads 

Baptist Church of Raleigh, North 

Carolina for being the example of 

Christ on this trip. What a great reward 

to work hard together and experience 

the life changing moment of seeing lost 

souls come to the Lord! That is what 

Touch the World is all about. We all 

serve together to reach a lost world with the message of a Savior that loves them. I count this one of 

the greatest privileges of my life! I also count it a great privilege to have you as a friend and partner 

in the great commission. Please pray as we follow Him. 

 

Because He lives, 

Homer 
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How You can Make a 

Difference… 
 Pray 

Pray for all of the suffering 

children across the world 

and pray that God will 

continue to use TTWM to 

help meet their needs. 

 Financial Needs 

Please pray for the many 

financial needs of TTWM.  

Pray for more people to 

come along side us in 

touching the world for 

Christ. 

 Become a Member of the 

Aaron and Hur Club 

 Sponsor A Child 
For only $15 a month you 

can truly make a difference 

in a precious child’s life. 

 Pray for Mission Teams 

 June 20
th

 – 26
th

  

Dr. Danny Akin and Dr. 

Marty Jacumin will be 

teaching at the Romania  

Pastor School. 

 July 9
th

 – 15
th

  

    El Salvador Mission Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Levy is one of the one hundred orphans residing at River Jordan Champions 

Home in Kenya.  Most of the children living at River Jordan have been 

orphaned because their parents have died of AIDS.  Pastor Patrick Wamalwa, 

the director of River Jordan writes regarding Levy:  

“He is a boy aged 7 years old. I got him living with his step grandfather who 

was mistreating Levy by giving him little food once a day and he made him 

eat outside the house. He was separating Levy from his own children. Levy 

was living a miserable life, crying to see his father and mother but they were 

nowhere to be found because they had passed away. The step grandfather 

forced Levy to wait until the rest of the family finished eating, then he let 

Levy eat the left overs outside the house, even if it was raining.  His children 

were sleeping on beds while Levy was sleeping on old carton boxes on the 

floor using his torn shirt as a blanket. Levy was in a bad situation. Through 

Touch the World Ministries’ support and care Levy has a home and is getting 

his basic needs met.  He now has beddings, clothing, and he is joyous”.  By 

sponsoring Levy you will help him to continue to have these basic needs met. 

 

    
 
 

There are hundreds 

of children like 

Levy that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $15 per 

month, 50 cents per 

day, you can make 

a difference in the 

life of a precious 

child. 

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 


